
-----Original Message----- 
From: taramcquaidsemail@everyactioncustom.com <taramcquaidsemail@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Sunday, June 9, 2024 8:29 PM 
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Please BURN & BURY DOCKET NO. QO24020126 – 2024 ENERGY MASTER PLAN ) 
 
Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden, 
 
As a New Jersey LIFELONG COASTAL resident, I’m writing to STOP Docket Number QO24020126.  
Industrialization of the oceans is NOT green or protecting the environment.  
It’s lining pockets. There’s a special place in hell for the people pulling these strings.  
These are not steps the Government ‘needs’ to take. They want to TAKE. The ‘Government’ can’t do 
anything right. They are sinking this country and state.  
There are other options such as nuclear.  The only green you care about is $$$. The off shore TURBINE 
project has already created a path of destruction and it’s barely started.  
So many people who care actually think you read these responses and you actually care about what the 
residents think or want.  
But plenty of us see it for the propaganda and BS it is.   
Your path will destroy this ocean habitat and disrupt the coastal areas that live in harmony with it and 
create unforeseen consequences for lifetimes to come.  
 
Can’t the Government leave something alone ?!? 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Tara McQuaid 
663 Weilers Ln  Absecon, NJ 08201-1326 
taramcquaidsemail@gmail.com 
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